PARENT NEWSLETTER

At Community Outreach Acka/demy, we believe
that together with the parents we can make a
difference. The relationship between the
student and the teacher is the most significant
predictor of student learning. A student who
knows that the parent communicates on a
regular basis with their teacher, and who knows
that their parents trust the teacher, will likely
put more effort into school. Good communication between teach-
ers and parents doesn't just happen. It requires parent involve-
ment and communication skills. It is realistic to assume that there
will be a day when COA will finally get a// parents to come to
school for conferences, serve on parent committees, and actively
participate in their children’s education. As a school, we are tak-
ing steps to ensure that all parents receive positive communication
from school on a regular basis. In our newsletter, parents will find
many suggestions how they can increase parental involvement.

» COA school has an open-door policy. Parents are able to come
to school any time they have an issue and get it resolved.

» Each day teachers and administrative staff greet families
during student arrivals and dismissals.

» COA teachers are sending two positive notes home with their
students each week. Each COA parent will receive several
positive notes during the school year.

» COA administrators are committing to placing one positive
phone call home as well as one phone call a week to a parent
of a student who is experiencing academic or behavioral
difficulties.

» COA's Staff Affirmation Boards are created and displayed at all
site buildings for staff affirmations. All staff members and par-
ents can write thank-you cards or notes to someone who has
helped them.

» Parents may contact their child’s teacher to volunteer in the
classroom or can ask site managers about volunteer opportuni-
ties at COA’s school sites.

» This year especially, we need five (5) parents of our English
Learners to serve on the English Learner Advisory Committee
(ELAC) and we are looking for four (4) parents to serve on the
School Site Council (SSQC).

» Every month, 30 minutes prior to School Site Council, I will con-
duct parent coffees at the Dudley building. I will use these op-
portunities to have unstructured dialogues with parents on
topics of their choosing. Our first SSC Meeting is scheduled for
October 14", Please feel welcomed, and see you soon!

Larissa Gonchar, Principal

5640 Dudley Blvd., McClellan, CA 95652

(916) 286-1950
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B HaweW Wwkone Mbl y6exaeHbl, YTO BMECTe C POAUTENAMU Mbl
CMOXEM aKTUBHO BNUATb Ha Npouecc obpasoBaHus. MNpu
3TOM, B3aMMOOTHOLLUEHUS MEXAYy YYUTEeNeM 1 CTyLEHTOM
SABNSOTCS Hanbonee BaxHbIM DaKTOPOM BIUSIHUS Ha
obyyeHune B Wkone. ECn CTyaeHT 3HAeT, YTO poaMTeEnm
NMOCTOSAHHO MOAAEPXNBAIOT KOHTAKT C YYUTENEM, OH TaKXe
6yaeTt npunaraTtb ycunus B yyebe. dddekTnBHan
KOMMYHMKaUNs MeXAy YYUTENIMU N POAUTENAMUN He
NponcxoanT cama coboii, Ho TpebyeT yyacTus poauTenen, a
TakXe onpefeneHHbIX HaBblKOB. Mbl UMeeM AOCTAaTOYHO
OCHOBaHW nNpeanonaraTtb, YTO HACTYNUT AEHb, KOraa Bce
poAMTENMN HaLLel WKOoNbl 6yayT NPUXOANTb Ha pOAUTENbCKUNE
KOHdbepeHLMM, a TakxXe NpUHMMaThb yyactne a pabote
pOAMTENLCKUX KOMUTETOB M aKTUBHO y4acTBOBaTb B
o6pazoBaHuKn ceounx aeteit. Co CBOE CTOPOHbI, KakK LwKona,
Mbl NMpeanpuHMMaeM onpeaeneHHble Wwarn a1s Toro, Ytobbl
NOCTOSIHHO noaaep>xmBaTh 3DEKTUBHY KOMMYHUKALMIO CO
BCEMWU poanTensiMU. B HalMX WKOMbHbIX ra3eTax,
COLEPXUTCA MHOIO MPEASIOXKEHNI ANS NOBbIWEHUS
pPOAMTENLCKOrO YYaCTUS B XXU3HU LLKOSbI.
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LLikona POA oTkpbITa Ana Bcex poautenen. Pogutenu
MOryT NPUNTK B LWIKONY B Ntoboe BpeMa AN paspelleHns
BO3HMKLUNX Y HUX nNpobnem.

Kaxabii AeHb yYnTens v aAMUHUCTPATOPbI LKOSbI
BCTPeYaloT 1 NpoBOXatloT (MPUBETCTBYIOT) poauTenen u
CTYAEHTOB.

Kaxayto Hefento yuntensa nocbinalT B CEMbU CTYAEHTOB
noowpuTenbHble 3anuckn. Kaxabii poanTenb noayyunT
HeCKoNbKo 6narogapcTBEHHbIX 3aMMCOK B TeYeHWe roaa.
AAMUHUCTPATOPbI WKObI 0643y0TCA AenaTb OANH
6narofapCcTBEHHbIN 3BOHOK B HEAEN0 POAUTENAM
npeycrnesamLmx CTYAEHTOB U OAMH 3BOHOK—POANTENAM,
AeTN KOTOPbIX UCMbITbIBAT TPYAHOCTU B 06yYeHUn unm
nnoxo BeayT cebs B wWKone.

B wkone POA nMetoTCs Tak Ha3biBaeMble «Staff Affirma-
tion Boards” ans pasmelleHuns Ha HUX 6narogapHocTm
YUYMTENAM W COTPYAHMKAM LLIKObI. Bce coTpyaHUKN 1
poauTenu MoryT pasMecTUTb Ha HUX 61aroaapCTBEHHYO
3anucKy Ansa Tex, KTO OKasas UM Kakyko-1nmbo nomoLLb.
PoauTtenu, xenatowme BOIOHTEPUTb B LUKONE, MOTYT
06paTUTbCA HEMOCPEACTBEHHO K YUYMTENO CBOEro pebeHka
WU K @aAMUHUCTPaTOpaM LUKOJIbI.

B 3TOM rogy Mbl ocobeHHO Hyxaaemcs B nATh (5)
KaHampaTax ot Pogutenen ELL ctyaeHTOoB Anst paboThl B
KomuteTte no N3yyeHunto AHrnunumiickoro fisbika (ELAP). Mbl
TaKxKe uwem veTbipe (4) AOCTOMNHBIX KaHAnAaTa Ans
paboTbl B LLkonbHOM CoBeTe (SSP).

Kaxxabii mecsu, 3a 30 MUHYT A0 Hayana paboThbl
LikonbHoro CoseTa, A 6yay nmeTb obLlieHne ¢ poanTensamm
3a Yawkor kode Ha Pavilion site - no Bcem
MHTEpecyoLmMM nX Bonpocam. 3acefaHne nepsoro
LLikonbHoro CoBeTa 3aniaHMpoBaHoO Ha 14-e okTabps.
[o6po noxanosaTb K HaM Ha BCTpeyy!

www.outreachacademy.org Accredited by WASC




PARENT VOLUNTEER PROGRAM

E OURVOLTS

Log Your Hours » Community Qutreach Academy (Elementary school)

Community Outreach Academy

COA Parent Volunteers On-line Track System.
OurVolts is an online tool that is used by our
attendance clerks to log hours and record data.

www.ourvolts.com/site/ community-outreach-academy-elementary-school

Angelika Gerasimenke

Top Volunteers in the last 6 weeks

Swetlana [gnatyuk

Kaye Osborn

Katie Remanowich

Jerry Oshorn

Walerie Cha

Zhanna Ivanyuk

Mila Bahiy

Sam Shewchuyk

Juliz Ganchar
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VOLUNTEER NOW!

Dear Parent/Guardian,

According to the 2014/2015 Three-Way School
Pledge, all parents are supposed to volunteer a
minimum of 12 hours (per school year) of their time
to COA. By helping a child succeed in school, you will
make a big difference in his or her life. If working with
students seems too intimidating, perhaps you would
prefer to do something more behind the scenes such as
assisting in the office, etc. The school hours are
8:00a.m. - 4:30p.m. If you work during the school day,
don't worry, there are also many after school & evening
activities where you can be of help. To find out more
information about the program and schedule your vol-
unteer time please see a manager at any site.

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

» Helping in classrooms

» Yard/recess duty

» Helping in the lunchroom

» Working as a crossing guard

» Helping in the library

» Helping with special events

» Helping in the office

» After school program help

» Field trips

» Before/after school monitors, etc.

» Donate books, art materials, musical instruments...

Yeaxaemble PoOumernu/BoroHmepeal,

B cooTBeTCcTBUM C CornaweHmem Mexay LUKOJION,
poAuTensiMmM U cTyAeHTaMu Bce poauTenun obs3aHbl
[o6poBoONbLHO OTpaboTaTb B WKONe MUHUMYM 12 YacoB B
TeyeHue 2014/2015 roaa. MNMomoras pebeHky npeycnesaTb B
LuKorne, Bbl NO3MTMBHO NOBMMSAETE Ha €ro NN ee *wusHb. M
Aaxe ecnu Bbl yyBcTBYeTe cebsi HeyBepeHHbIMU AN paboThbl
co cTyaeHTamu, Bel MoxeTe nopaboTatek, Hanpumep, B oduce
n 1.40. Mbl pabotaem c 8:00 yTpa go 4:30 gHs. Ecnu Bl
3aHATbI B TeYeHVe 3TOro BpeMeHu, He HecnokorTecb. Ham
OYeHb HYXXHa MOMOLLb B pa3fnyHbIX NOCNELLKOSbHbIX 1
BEYepHUx nporpammax. [ns toro, 4Tobbl Ha3Ha4YUTb
KOHKPEeTHY'0 AaTy Bawiero npuxoga B Lwikony, Bbl 4OMKHBI
06paTnTbCH K aAMUHMUCTPATOPaM HaLLMX LLKOS.

BO3MOXHOCTW ANA BONOHTEPCKOX NOMOLLIU

» [NomoLLb B Knaccax (y4yntensam v cTygeHTam)

» [NomoLLb BO BpeEMs NEPEMEH (HabntoaeHME 3a NOPSIAKOM)
» [MomoLub Bo Bpems Lunch

» [MomoLub B obecneveHnn 6e30nacHOCTM Ha NapKoBKe

» [Momolub B 6ubnunoteke

» [NomolLb BO BpEMS MPOBEAEHUSI MEPONPUSTAIA

» [MomoLub B oduce

» [NomMoLLb B NPOBEAEHMMN MOCIELLKONbHbIX MPOrpaMm

» [NomoLub Bo Bpems Field Trips

» CneauvTb 3a NOpPSiAKOM 4O M MOCTE LIKONbI, U T.4.

» [NoxepTBOBaHUS (KHUMM, My3blKarnbHble UHCTPYMEHTbI U T.4.)




